
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In lieu of flowers, the family asks that you consider a donation to the Robert J. Entenman Memorial Fund. 

 

You can find the Robert J. Entenman Memorial Fund under the "Fund Name" drop-down menu on webpage 

https://hcf2.advisorwebsite.com/donate. 

 

Or mail to Hudson Community Foundation at PO Box 944, Hudson, Ohio 44236 for the benefit of the Robert J. Entenman 

Memorial Fund.    Telephone: 330-655-3580 

Robert J. Entenman Memorial Fund 

Robert John Entenman, Sr. (Bob) of 
Hudson, Ohio, died December 3, 2019 

 six weeks after the death of his 
beloved wife Ann. 

Bob was born in New York City on Friday, February 13, 1929 to Alfred Morris and Augusta (nee Hinsch) Entenman, the 

youngest of three children. 

He grew up in Crestwood, NY and as a teenager worked summers on the Hudson River Day liner. One of his fondest 

memories was spending a summer as a 10-year-old at Camp Dudley in the Adirondacks, where he embraced the camp 

motto “the other fellow first”. Bob graduated in 1946 from The Hill School in Pottstown, PA where he was an avid track and 

field competitor and an award-winning debater. He earned a Master’s Degree in Chemical Engineering from Cornell 

University in 1951 and was a member of the Alpha Delta Phi fraternity. Upon graduation he immediately joined the Army 

and served during the Korean War. 

Bob was known for his enthusiasm, positive attitude, big booming greetings and boisterous spirit of fun. He loved tennis, 

sailing, skiing and cocktail parties and passed these loves along to his children and grandchildren. He and Ann traveled 

extensively in Europe and enjoyed many summers in Boothbay Harbor ME together. Bob also loved giving back to his local 

community and was an active member and one-time President of Hudson Kiwanis Club, running numerous kite flying 

contests and horse shows. He also served on the Hudson Park Board that established Hudson Springs Park, of which he was 

enormously proud. In his retirement he enjoyed singing in the choir at Christ’s Church Episcopal in Hudson, volunteering as 

an MC on “Good Morning Hudson” TV, tutoring disadvantaged teenage boys, visiting family and sailing with the Hudson 

Yacht Club and his son Rob. He was a true gentleman, enjoyed life to the fullest, almost always with a drink in hand and 

pouring one for friends and family. 
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